
Dear Dr. Gregory, 
  
I have carefully reviewed the requests to classify librarians as faculty members. 
  
After consulting with several colleagues and considering the fact that MSU librarians do not belong to an 
academic department (since we do not have a library science degree program), and do not teach more 
than 50% of the time, there is no support for classifying librarians as faculty members. 
  
Please share this message with all librarians and staff in the Camden-Carroll Library. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Raj 
  
Raj Parikh, Ph.D., CFA, CMA, CFM 
Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Morehead State University 
205 Howell-McDowell Administration Building 
Morehead, Kentucky 40351 
 


